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~ STATE OF ILLINOIS
DearSirs!Madams, Pollution Control Board

I amwriting in regardto theWasteManagementAppealHearingCase~-l86.
residein KankalceeCountyaboutfour milesfrom thesiteoftheexisting andfihl to w •ch
WasteManagementis requestingasignificantexpansion.I would like to expressmy
deepconcernaboutthis expansionand anyotherpotentiallandfill beingdevelopedin that
area. I haveawell from whichmy family andI rely on for potablewaterandI am
greatlyconcernedaboutthequalityofwatershouldthe landfill beallowedto expand. It
is my understandingthat the landfill wouldbesituateddirectlyovertheaquiferthat
supplies~y well. Any leakagefromthe landfill into thataquiferwouldbe disastrousfor
Ourcommunity, hi addition,the landfill is adjacentto Minnie Creek,which emptiesinto
the Iroquoisriver afeW milesupstreamfrom wherethecity ofKankakeeandsurrounding
coit’mji~itiesgetstheirwater. Runoffinto thiscreekcouldbedevastatingto these
cotnmtmiti’esthatrelyonKankakeeRiverwaterastheironly watersource. It just seems
to meto beaverybadideato risk damagingor destroyingthe watersuppliesfor over
100,000peopleandriskthefutureofthe entirearea.Thesitein questionis notan
appropriatesite for anyform oflandfill expansionor developmentandI sincerelyaskyou
to preventanyexpansionornewlandfills on this site. Thankyou for yourconsideration.

Yours truly,

~ 4~—
RichardL. Weeks
2864RiverRoad
Kankakee,Il. 60901


